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August 1, 1968

Professor William H. Young
Assistant to President
The University of Wisconsin
210 North Hall
Madison. Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bill:

Enclosed you will find a copy of an amended Institutional Patent Agree­
ment which was handed to me by Charles B. Brown in Washington last
week.

It is my understanding that the agreement in this form is to be presented
to the Secretary of Health. Education and Welfare at this time for approval.
Mr. Brown indicated that it would be in our interests to send him the infor­
mation which would be a necessary adjunct to a request for an Institutional
Patent Agreement. The information needed is fully outlined in items 1 to 7
on tbe page appended to the proposed Institutional Agreement. As soon as
you return we should plan to get together to discuss these matters and pre­
pare an early request for an Institutional Agreement on behalf of the Univer­
sity. In the interim we will accumulate the information pertinent to item 7
under the information request.

Very trUly yours.

HowardW. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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